
Seeking Library Trustees 

Those who wish to run for Trustee on the Antioch Public Library District Board are 
invited to pick up candidate packets at the library starting August 20, 2024.    These 
packets must be turned in by November 18, 2024. The election for these positions will 
take place on April 1, 2025. 

The Board of Trustees of the Antioch Public Library District will have three seats 
available on the April 1, 2025 ballot. Petitions will be accepted for three full 4-year terms. 
Petitions for the office of Trustee are available at the Antioch Public Library District from 
Tuesday, August 20, 2024 through Monday, November 18, 2024. Signatures may be 
obtained from August 20 through November 18, 2024. Petitioners will need a minimum 
of 50 signatures from qualified voters of the district to be placed on the ballot. Petitions 
should be filed at the Antioch Public Library District from Tuesday, November 12 
through Monday, November 18, 2024 between the hours of 9 a.m. to 5 
p.m. Monday through Friday. Prospective candidates must be residents of the Antioch 
Public Library District, a citizen of the United States, and a registered voter. Interested 
prospective candidates should contact Executive Library Director, Jennifer Drinka or 
Deputy Director of Public Services, Amy Blue at the Antioch Public Library District, 757 
Main Street, Antioch, IL 60002. The phone number is 847-395-0874 ext. 9051 (Mrs. 
Drinka) or ext. 9059 (Mrs. Blue).


